
Welcome to 4th Grade!
August 26th, 2021

Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to 4th Grade!  I will be your 4th grade teacher at Underwood School
this fall.  I had a wonderful summer and hope you did, too. I look forward to
meeting you and working with you this school year!

***************************************************************************************************
I am so excited to get to know you! If you want to know a little bit about me, read
on…

A Few Facts about Ms. Bardin:

● I have been an elementary school teacher for five years.  This will be my
fourth year at Underwood.

● I grew up in Newton, Massachusetts! I loved going to school here and am
so happy to be your teacher.

● I love to read, cook, and spend time with my family and friends

● I helped my family start a garden last spring. We are growing tomatoes,
strawberries, herbs, cucumbers, lettuce, and zucchini.

***************************************************************************************************
You will find a supply list below.  Please bring these supplies during the first
week of school.

***************************************************************************************************

Please feel free to contact me with questions!  You can reach me by email at
Kelsey_Bardin@Newton.k12.ma.us.

I will see you on the first day of school, Thursday, September 9th!

Ms. Bardin



Back to School Supplies
Grade 4

2020-2021
Teachers will be providing school supplies that are not on this list. Please only
bring in items that are on the list below.

● 5 plastic two-pocket folders (1 red, 1 yellow, 1 blue, 1 purple, and 1 green)
● 1 additional folder of any color
● 1 plastic sturdy plastic folder for taking things home each day
● 1 one-subject 8.5 x 11 spiral notebook
● 1 empty pencil pouch/box
● 8-12 markers or colored pencils (whichever your child prefers to color

with)
● Face masks
● Reusable water bottle

Teachers would appreciate:
● Disinfecting wipes
● Hand sanitizer
● Paper towels


